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To the attention of:

Heiner Bielefeldt, Special Rapporteur on Freedom of Religion or Belief
James Anaya, Special Rapporteur on Rights of Indigenous Peoples

Thank you for your letter of June 5, 2013 inquiring about protections for the

religious rights of Native American prisoners. Please be assured that we are
attending to your inquiry and intend to respond in the near future.

Sincerely,
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Peter Mulrean
Chargé d’ Affaires ad interim




